

Executive Headteacher: Dr C Wilson Associate Headteacher: Mrs J Lewry

Address: Pelican Lane, Newbury, RG14 1NU

Tel: 01635 41077

Email: office@speenhamland.newburyacademytrust.org

Wednesday 25th January 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **NEU Industrial Action – Wednesday 1st February 2023**

You will be aware that the National Education Union (NEU) have declared strikes on the following dates: 1st February, 2nd March, 15<sup>th</sup> March and 16th March.

I am confirming that Speenhamland School will be open for all children on Wednesday 1st February 2023.

Please send your child into school as normal for a normal school day.

If anything changes, I will inform you as soon as I can and I will update you about the remaining strike days in due course.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Julie Lewry Headteacher







